Welcome Families,

Room 216 is off to a terrific start!
They are wonderful students and
have made my job a delight. My
name is Felicity and | have been at
Barton for 20 years. My husband
and I live on a farm north of Forest
Lake. Iraise horses, chickens and
cats. I spent the summer playing
with my 2 new babies, Wrigley and
Hope. They are 3 months old and a
lot of fun.

Mg by e
ER

Parent Information Night Tonight

Parent Information Night is
Thursday September 1st, 2011.
Round #1 K-6 5:30-6:00pm
Round #2 K-6 6:00-6:30pm
Presentation Whole School in the
Commons 6:40-7:15
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Room 216 News

Supplies

If you have not had a chance to get
supplies for the classroom, it’s not
too late.

We are especially looking for
Kleenex and pencils. We are also
asking for a donation

of $25 per student. This donation is
used to pay for the Writing Without
Tears workbook and a Social Studies
magazine, which each student will
receive and keep.
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Homework

[ will send home a Reading Log on
Tuesday. Homework this year will
be to reading every AND keep track
of this reading all year. Reading Logs
will be turned in each week.

Friday Popcorn

Room 216 makes and sells popcorn to the
rest of the school on Fridays, twice a
month. The money we raise is donated to
charities the students pick at the end of
the year. WE NEED a parent or two to help
us with this service - learning project.
Please let me know if you are interested in
helping.

Contact Information

I can be reached at
felicity.miel@mpls.k1Z2.mn.us
Or 651-269-5835




